
REMINDER SCHOOL PICTURE DAY IS COMING 
 

 
ATTENTION PARENTS: 

No money will be due on picture day.  
All students will be photographed for the school yearbook. 

 
Individual photographs will be emailed to you in approximately 2-3 weeks after picture day, 
allowing you to view, select your background and purchase your portrait packages online. 
All packages will be shipped directly to your home and are 100% guaranteed.  
 

 


